



www.graniteschools.org

March 8, 2013

RE: Brian Burk

To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to take this time to recognize Brian Burk and the opportunity that I had to work with him rebuilding Wasatch Jr. High that was previously destroyed from a major fire. The new Wasatch Jr. High needed to be constructed under an extremely short time frame because there was nowhere to relocate the students for the following school year. The new Wasatch Jr. High is a multi-level 130,000 SF school on an 11 acre site. Because of the tight time frame for construction I became personally involved during the latter portion of the project. Brian's willingness to work with Granite School District and his determination to ensure that the Jr. High was completed on time was obvious by his attendance of the weekly meetings and almost daily coordination with his project personnel and the subcontractors. This demonstrates his abilities to schedule and complete a complicated project. Brian's relationship with his personnel and subcontractors along with his abilities to motivate them was instrumental in the timely completion of this project.

Sincerely,

David L. Gourley, Ed.D.

Assistant Superintendent, Support Services